EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE 

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 1 MARCH 2004

EX.53/04
ARRANGEMENTS IN RESPECT OF THE ANNUAL COUNCIL MEETING

Portfolio
Leader

Subject Matter

To consider a report of the Head of Legal and Democratic Services 

(LDS.6/04) seeking the Executive's views on whether changes should be made in respect of the arrangements for the Annual Council Meeting as requested by the City Council at its meeting on 13 January 2004.  The report detailed the different arrangements which might be made in respect of the next Annual Council Meeting which would separate the ceremonial and procedural aspects of the Annual Meeting, with the possibility of a separate celebratory meeting being held to mark the election of the new Mayor.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

1.  That the Executive's opinion is that no action be taken in this matter and the format of the Annual Council Meeting in both its procedural and ceremonial aspects be maintained, subject to a review of the need for the list of appointments to outside bodies being submiited to the Annual Council meeting.

2.  That the report be referred to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee for observations with views being submitted to the City Council for formal decision.

Reasons for Decision

The Executive does not agree that there is a case for splitting the procedural and ceremonial aspects of the Annual Council meeting.

